
There is absolutely no valid reason to roll back clocks in October and have less daylight in inclimate 
weather. 
It causes safely concerns for kids in early morning and afternoon school travel times. 
It also gives less light for those people working outdoors. 
More daylight is also better for everyone's attitude 
We no longer need to turn clocks back for any reason!   
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